
 

Pastor:  Rev. Robert Franco 
Parochial Vicar: Rev. Isidore Munishi 
Deacons: Rev. Mr. John Rivera 

                Rev. Dr. Ken DeLuca, Retired  
PSR Principal: Kelly Reed 
Music Director:  Mary Pokrywka 
 

 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday…………….…...………………………5:00 p.m. 
     (This Mass is Live Streamed & Recorded) 
 

Sunday……………………………… 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 
 

5:30 p.m. Evening Mass on  
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday  

 

Holydays………………………Consult the Bulletin 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Wednesdays from 2:00-5:00 p.m. 

 

For updates check St. Julie’s Website 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays……………………………3:30 - 4:30 p.m.  

In the Church 
 

PSR - PARISH SCHOOL OF 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Grades 1 - 8:  6:30 - 7:45 p.m. Sunday 
(check PSR website for information) 

 

RCIA & RCIC (Rite of Christian Initiation 

of Adults and Children) 
 

BAPTISMS 
1st & 3rd Sunday by appointment 

 

MARRIAGE 
Arrangements must be made 6 months  

in advance 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
You are welcome to call the office 

or register on line. 

CHURCH-CATECHETICAL CENTER • 440-327-1978 

5500 Lear Nagle Road • N. Ridgeville, OH 44039  
 

CHAPEL-ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

5545 Opal Drive • N. Ridgeville, OH 44039 

Hours: (Monday–Friday) 9:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m. 

Phone: 440-327-1978 • Fax: 440-327-1994 

Email: stjbc@stjuliebilliart.org 

       Fr. Bob: franco@stpeternr.org 

Website: www.stjuliebilliart.org 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

 
 

St. Julie Billiart is a welcoming Roman Catholic community 
that deepens our personal relationship with Jesus Christ by 
worshiping together, reaching out to others and building up  
the Kingdom of God. 
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St. Julie Billiart Parish Pentecost Sunday  
Dear Parishioners, 

This weekend we celebrate Pentecost, the third greatest liturgical 

feast on our calendar. Why is this such a big deal? With the coming of the 

Holy Spirit, God’s whole plan is activated. Peter and the Apostles understood 

the plan in Jesus Christ. They were granted courage to proclaim the good 

news that God’s Son, the Word made Flesh, was crucified by and for sinners, 

and is raised from the dead. By the Spirit they were able to lay aside their 

own agendas and love each other as they implemented God’s plan. 

The Holy Spirit is still moving in our day. When we are weak, He 

brings us strength. When we are dull, He brings us light. When we are bound, 

He brings us true freedom. To the degree we cooperate with the Spirit, we 

grow the fruits of the Spirit: love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, generosity, 

faithfulness, gentleness, and self-control. 

More than just a liturgical celebration, Pentecost is an ongoing 

reality that is to permeate our lives. Church life, home life, work life, 

leisure time: all of this is to be animated by the Holy Spirit. Let us continually 

pray that the Holy Spirit brings us light, courage, and unity as we proclaim 

Jesus Christ is Lord to the glory of God the Father. 

The liturgies over the next month unveil the fruits of the death 

and resurrection of Jesus Christ. Again, the first fruit is the gift of the 

Holy Spirit which we celebrate today. And it is the Spirit who unveils the 

other fruits. 

Next weekend we will celebrate the Solemnity of the Holy Trinity. 

We can reason our way to the existence of God. That we know that there is 

One God in a Trinity of Persons: that is the gift of the Holy Spirit. 

 June 2nd, we celebrate the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of 

Christ. That we have the real Presence of Jesus under the appearances of 

bread and wine is the work of the Holy Spirit. And yes, on Sunday afternoon 

on June 2nd, St. Peter and St. Julie Parishes will join together for an 

outdoor Procession with the Blessed Sacrament from St. Peter Parish to 

St. Julie Parish. This procession will begin at the end of the Noon Mass at 

St. Peter Parish and will finish at St. Julie Parish with a brief period of 

Adoration, Benediction, and a social. 

Later in June we will celebrate the Sacred Heart of Jesus and 

the Immaculate Heart of Mary. Again, we understand the Hearts of Jesus 

and Mary by the working of the Holy Spirit. 

Though the Easter Season ends today, the fruits of our Lent and 

Easter celebrations are made evident in our lives by the Holy Spirit. Less 

than two weeks ago, while celebrating Mass at North Ridge Healthcare 

Center, I taught the residents a prayer to prepare for Pentecost. This three

-word prayer goes: Holy Spirit, come! It is not simply a prayer offered as 

we approach Pentecost. This is a prayer that is to be offered each day. We 

need the Holy Spirit to saturate our thinking, speaking, and acting. 

As we celebrate Pentecost and liturgically move into “Ordinary Time,” 

let us remember. Ordinary does not mean blah. It means ordered by 

God’s will and power. It is time animated by the Holy Spirit! So let us pray, 

Holy Spirit, come…into my life, family, workplace, and world! By God’s 

grace, we will be agents of renewal in our world. 
 

In Christ, 

Fr. Bob Franco 

 
 

 

 

Attention PrimeTimers   
We will be attending the Crushers 
Baseball Game on Wednesday, May 
29, at 1:05 p.m. Twenty tickets at $8 

per ticket have been obtained for the 
group. Those interested will meet for 

lunch at 11:00 a.m. at Fiesta 
Habaneros across the street from 
the ballpark.  Contact Sue Dybowski 

at sadybowski2@gmail.com or at 419-
350-1164 to reserve your tickets.  A 

$5 per person fee to join Prime 
Timers will be charged if you are not 
already a member of the group and 

will entitle you to membership in the 

group through August of 2025.   
 

Healing Prayer 
St. Julie's prayer teams are ready to 

offer prayer for healing of your 
physical, spiritual, emotional, and 
other needs. In March, the teams 

prayed over six people. The next time 
of offering healing prayer will be 

Sunday, May 19, after the      
9:00 a.m. Mass. If you are in need 
of experiencing the gentle touch and 

love of Jesus, stay after Mass and 

have one of our teams pray over you. 

They currently expect to be available 
one Sunday in "odd" months, and one 
Saturday in "even" months.  
 

K of C Measure-Up Collection 

Campaign 
We will be collecting this weekend.  
The proceeds will go to those with 

disabilities. 80% of the funds 
collected go to a local charity which 
our council decided to continue to 

Lucy Idol.  The other 20% of all funds 
collected go to the state K of C who 

then decides on a state level which 
charity to donate to. 
 

      “I have much 
more to tell you, 
but you cannot 
bear it now. But 
when he comes, 

the Spirit of truth, he will guide you 
to all truth. He will not speak on his 
own, but he will speak what he hears, 
and will declare to you the things that 
are coming. He will glorify me.”  
            - Jn 16:12-14a 

mailto:sadybowski2@gmail.com


 

the health of, and caregivers of: 

Bill Armour, June Kearney, Gene 

Morrison, Janelda Martin, Joseph 
Wray, Lisa Ramsey, daughter of Tony 
Frameli, Barbara Dodge, sister of 

Bernice Cusick, Mae Preiss, mother of 
Sandy Zanick, Kevin Minnich, brother 

of Judy Selee, Elaine Payne, Carly 
Guerra, Agnes Valenta, Louise 
Alexander, Kennedy Smith, 

granddaughter of Dottie Heller,  
Marian Kessler,  Jeff Kohl, son of 

Mary Anne Schwarzwalder, Christian 

Hoffman, nephew of Pat, Daniel 
DeLaat, Dolores Rivera, Bob Jirousek, 

Barb Vrtachnik, Terry Flanagan, Jean 
Rasmussen, Kathleen Sobczak, JoAnne 

Bellomo, and the Regula family; for 
the repose of the soul of Kathleen, 
sister of Elaine Payne, for our men & 

women in uniform; our firefighters, 
police, doctors & nurses; for vocations 

to the priesthood, diaconate, & 
religious life.  
 Please call the office to add a 
name to the Prayer List, the name will 
stay for one month.  
 

Youth Group for St. Julie/ 

St. Peter Students  
A new Youth Group has been formed 

to include all High School students of    
St. Julie’s and St. Peter’s Parishes. 
Our next High School meeting will be 

this Sunday evening, May 19, 7:45 to 
9:15 p.m. at St. Julie’s. We will be 

welcoming incoming Freshmen at this 
meeting. 
The next Middle School meeting will 

be on Thursday, July 25 at St. Peter’s 
from 7:30-8:30 p.m. at the Apostle 

Hall.  We will be welcoming all 6th 
graders.  All are welcome and bring a 
friend.  

Parish & Community Events May 19, 2024 

Religious Education 
 

PSR-Parish School of Religion 

Sunday: Grades 1-8, 6:30 to 7:45 p.m.  

Mass Intentions for the Week 

The Week Ahead 
 

Sat. Men’s Breakfast, St. Peter 

Sat./Sun. K of C Campaign,  

Measure-Up, proceeds to those  

with disabilities  

 Voting for Parish Council  

        Members 

Sun. Healing Prayer after 9:00 Mass 

 High School Youth Group, 7:45  

Wed. Rosary, 1:00 

 Adoration, 2:00-5:00 
 

Upcoming Events 
May 27 - Memorial Day 

May 30 - Crockpot Drive Thru  

June 2 - Eucharistic Procession 

from St. Peter to St. Julie 

June 26 - Baptism Class, St. J. 

June 30 - Blood Drive 

 
Free, Legal Will-Writing  

Resource for You 
Making a will isn’t expensive. But not 

having one may cost your family a great 

deal. We encourage you to protect the 

people and causes you care about by 

taking advantage of a free, will-writing 

resource offered to you by the Catholic 

Community Foundation. FreeWill is a no-
cost online estate planning tool which 

allows you to create a legal will in 20 

minutes or less, giving you an 

opportunity to plan for your future, 

provide for those you love and perhaps 
even express your gratitude to God with 

a future gift to benefit our parish.  Get 

started at 

www.catholiccommunity.org/freewill 
 

Crockpot Dinner Drive-thru 
Look for the sign-up sheets in the 

Church vestibule for the Community 

Dinner on May 30.  Needed; Cooks, 

people to donate food items, 

runners to deliver food to cars, and 

monetary donations. 
 

Gardeners Needed 
Gene Morrison was taking care of 

many gardens around St. Julie’s but 

she will be out of commission at 

least until August or more.  Call the 

office if you are able to help out, 

440-327-1978 

Parish Stewardship 
May 12:…………………………………………………….......…………….……………………………………...………….....…….………………..…………..….$4481 

Faith Direct:………………….………………………..………(Apr. 16-30).……………………..…...………..…$2998 
School Subsidy:…………………….………...………..…..………...…..................................................................................……...$45 

Capital Improvement: ……………….………………....………..…………………………….….…….…………...…..…….……..$230 
 Net Offertory:……………………….…………………..…………..…..………$7754 

In Person Mass Attendance:…………………………………………….…….. 356 

Thank you for sharing your Blessings.  

May 18 Saturday  5:00 p.m. Daniel Sumerauer  (Rich & Elaine Galik) 

May 19 Sunday  9:00 a.m. St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 

  11:00 a.m. Joe & Mildred Dominak  (Joe & Nancy Dominak) 

May 20 Monday  5:30 p.m. Don Dybowski  (Sue Dybowski) 

May 22 Wednesday  5:30 p.m. Nick Arguello  (Barb Arguello) 

May 24 Friday  5:30 p.m. Ileen Sroka  (Family & Friends) 

May 25 Saturday  5:00 p.m. St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 

May 26 Sunday  9:00 a.m. Dolores Snyder  (Suzanne Snyder) 

  11:00 a.m. Tom Furey  (Dick & Alice Hogue) 

 

Men’s Breakfast - Please join us for the St. Julie &  

St. Peter Men's Fellowship breakfast on Saturday, June 15 @ 

8:20 a.m. Breakfast will be served at St. Julie’s in the Church. 

Open to men of any parish in the Diocese, come and enjoy a 

hearty, hot breakfast followed by a short video and discussion. 

We will end promptly at 9:45 am. So we have an idea of how 

much food to prepare please RSVP by sending an email to 

sjspbreakfast@gmail.com by June 10th. 

http://www.catholiccommunity.org/freewill
mailto:sjspbreakfast@gmail.com


 

Eucharistic Revival 2024 

 
Jesus said,  

“This is my body, 
Do this in remembrance of me.” 

 There are about 2,600 registered Catholics for 

St. Julie and St. Peter parishes.  We want to support 

them, welcome them, and encourage them to remember 

Jesus in the Eucharist.  

 Are you ready to answer Jesus’ call to 

“Remember” Him?  

 You can be part of a team that drops off an 

information packet reflecting on the Year of 

Eucharistic Revival at the homes of Registered 

Catholics in our two parishes. Teams of two people and 

will be given training and materials needed for this 

task. No in-home visit is required. Just a knock at their 

door and a friendly greeting. 

 If you feel called to fulfill this request of 

Jesus, call your parish office, St. Julie’s at 440-327-

1978 and a team member will contact you with details. 

Ministers Schedule 

Sat,May 18  Rec 

S–Beth Paoloni 
L-Gloria Hearns 

EM–Beth Paoloni 

Ceil Morrison 

C-Deacon John 

U-Sue Dybowski 
U-Agnes Klimkowicz 
S-Sophie Lukachinsky 

S-Not Filled 

 

May 19, 9:00 

S-John Burghard 
L-Jim Livingston 

EM-Kristine Krejsa 

John Burghard 

Robert Ricksecker 

U-Hung Lee 
U-Jim Gaffney 
S-Ashley McDowell 
S-Duncan McDowell 
 

11:00 

S-Beth Paoloni 
L-Mark LaLonde 

EM-Joe Kotarsky 

Not Filled 

Chris Snyder 

U-Dave Rodriguez 
U-Not Filled 

S-Sophie Lukachinsky 

S-Ryan Papesch 

S-Dawson Davis 

Sat,May 25  Rec 

S–Beth Paoloni 
L-Jane Herbcha 

EM–Jim Livingston 

Chris Vacca 

C-Deacon John 

U-Nick Guerrieri 
U-Keith Klimkowicz 

S-Not Filled 

S-Not Filled 
 

May 26, 9:00 

S-Not Filled 
L-Amy Shealy 

EM-Barb Arguello 

Not Filled 

Not Filled 

U-Hung Lee 
U-Jim Gaffney 

S-Anthony Shealy 

S-Melody Shealy 
 

11:00 

S-Kathleen McWeeny 
L-Cindy Naprestek 

EM-Kathleen M. 

Leslie Rozman 

Larry Rozman 

U-Dave Rodriguez 
U-Not Filled 

S-Ashley McDowell 

S-Duncan McDowell 

S-Dawson Davis 



Ukraine Welcome Committee Update 
 

 English tutoring for both boys and Nadiia and 

Vitalii is going well. The combination of in-person and 

individualized online tutoring has made a substantial 

difference. Everyone is working hard. 

 As you know, Vitalii was a mechanic in the 

Ukraine.  He came across an opportunity to do some 

work in his field. So now, as we go through the process 

of getting him into CDL license training and applying for 

financial aid etc., he will get some experience that is 

directly applicable to his future. This process is a little 

complicated and requires admission testing that includes 

English as well as some pre-requisites, so we are working 

through it together. We will keep you posted. 

 As school comes to an end the 22nd, the kids are 

looking forward to the summer. They will attend a 1-

week camp at one of the local churches. They are also 

enjoying their new bicycles, bubbles, and looking 

forward to using the beach items so generously donated. 

 The family expresses their thanks every time we 

meet and in between! All of us are blessed by your 

generosity and prayers.  Thank you! 
 

Please sign up for "Ukraine WC Donations Summer Fun" 

Here is how it works in three easy steps: 

1. Type this link into your browser  to go to our invitation 

page on signups: https://signup.com/go/EjyWTbL 

2. Enter your email address: (You will NOT need to 

register an account on SignUp) 

3. Sign up! Choose your spots - SignUps will send you an 

automated confirmation and reminders. Easy! 

Note: sign-up does not share your email address with anyone. 

If you prefer not to use your email address, please contact us 

and we can sign you up manually. 

You can Email Ceil Morrison or Beth Paoloni at 

stjstpwchousesupplies@gmail.com to talk about pick-up or drop 

off options. 
 

 

News & Events 

https://url.emailprotection.link/?bxFhZdUQDy9iUpEadJUZuQ65COx0VF3i9qu_2O4_BwU7M1ikfz4WzM_weowdZCdBHTf0lcP7l5t2YbORopFbKXQqBzZbBuP5BJt1vwKG_WsHUSYIdlzBzUdYGmOYCjnwlo_KCKrL00RQf7gxqFpHa6v6OGyT6pNs4Tw7TB9-f2lFqDiRxYXGZT5uG6zXommlPOQYdG2Bg7WunpsLrTjXdabkolN1QYQ0y
mailto:stjstpwchousesupplies@gmail.com





